Charise Clay

From: Bruce Abraham

Sent: Wednesday, October 11, 2023 2:53 PM
To: Charise Clay

Subject: FW: Gillem Public Safety Building

Bruce Abraham

Economic Development Director

City of Forest Park

Phone: 404-366-4720| Mobile: (470) 808-2104
785 Forest Parkway | Forest Park, GA 30297

www.forestparkga.gov
babraham@forestparkga.gov
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Confidential: Please be advised that the information contained in this
email message, including all attached documents or files, is privileged
and confidential and is intended only for the use of the individual or
individuals addressed. Any other use, dissemination, distribution or
copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you are not
the intended recipient, please delete this message and notify us of
incorrect delivery by immediate reply.

From: James Shelby <jshelby@forestparkga.gov>
Sent: Monday, October 9, 2023 1:29 PM

To: Bruce Abraham <BAbraham@forestparkga.gov>
Subject: Gillem Public Safety Building

As requested, the original contract was $8,136,000.00 of that amount $406,800.00 was placed in an
escrow account as retainage. This amount will be disbursed to the contractor, once the projectis
completed.

We are currently working on closing out the project with a few items that were requested by the City as a
change order, i.e., the Police logo on the Police side of the building. We are looking at the end of this
month to completely close out the project.



